August 13th, 2023

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this recommendation on behalf of Lincoln Dalton to be a member of your baseball program. | have
had the privilege to work with Lincoln over the past year at Pleasant Valley and have been blown away by his
determination, work ethic, and willingness to be the best player possible.

Most recently, Lincoln has been a member of our baseball program helping us win conference for the third year
in a row. In his role, he has been a major contributor in playing the game hard, doing the little things and
leading on and off the field. As a freshman, Lincoln was one of the leaders on the mound. He led us in wins
and is on pace to break the school record. He threw four pitches for strikes and competed against some of the
best in the state. The most impressive aspect of Lincoln as a freshman was how he prepared day in and day
out to put not only himself, but our team in the best situation to compete. He has put in countless hours on the
mound to be the best and in the batting cage working on a productive approach and swing while also honing
his craft defensively. Lincoln is a quick learner and always looking for ways to improve. His attitude, being
coachable and willingness to push his teammates first has made our program take additional steps in the right
direction. We are thrilled to have a young man like him lead our program for years to come. | cannot think of a
better person for your program than Lincoln.

| believe that Lincoln would be a great addition to your team. | have been consistently impressed by his skills,
drive, passion, and ability to lead our team. He is not only goal oriented, but understands his role in making the
team better. Lincoln is willing to do whatever is necessary to help the team win. He holds himself and others
accountable for actions that do not align with our program. Lincoln is a model for the Pleasant Valley Baseball
Program.

| strongly recommend Lincoln to become a member of your baseball program. He's passionate, detail-oriented,
driven, and committed to being the best player and teammate. Lincoln will make an excellent addition to your
team.

Please feel free to contact me through email or phone with any questions you may have regarding Lincoln.

Best Regards,

Derek Stecklein

Head Baseball Coach
Pleasant Valley High School
Bettendorf, 1A

steckleinderek@pleasval.org
(319)512-8802
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